SheppardMullin

The End of the COVID-19 PHE: Bracing and Preparing for the Financial
Impact

Webinar
03.23.2023

Thursday, March 23, 2023

12:00 p.m. - 1:00 p.m. PT
2:00 p.m.-3:00 p.m. CT
3:00 p.m.-4:00 p.m. ET

Complimentary Program via Webinar

*Webinar details will be sent upon registration.*

Click here to register.

Many COVID-19 Public Health Emergency (PHE) waivers and flexibilities will soon be ending, and hospitals,
nursing homes, home health care and telehealth providers need to be prepared for the financial impact of those
changes. Join Lourdes Martinez and Elizabette Privat of Sheppard Mullin Richter & Hampton, and Kate
Broderick of Citrin Cooperman, as they review key changes and the potential financial ramifications for specific
providers.

Who Should Attend: CEOs and CFOs of hospitals, nursing homes, home health agencies, and telehealth
providers; nursing homeowners/operators; Medical Directors and Directors of Nursing Services; and
Compliance Officers.

Presented By:

= Kate Broderick, Director, Citrin Cooperman Advisors
= Lourdes Martinez, Partner, Sheppard Mullin

= Elizabette Privat, Associate, Sheppard Mullin
Click here for more information on Sheppard Mullin's Healthcare Group.
Click here for more information on Citrin Cooperman Advisors Healthcare Practice.

Questions? Please contact Maricela Alfonso.

www.sheppardmullin.com
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